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U.S. DEPARTHENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

* WASHINGTON, DC 20410-3000
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OFFICE OF LEAD HAZARD CONTROL
AND HEALTHY HOMES

September 10, 2015

The Honorable Shawn Reilly
Mayor of the City of Waukesha
201 Delafield Street, Room 200
Waukesha, WI 53188

Subject: Acceptance of Final Report for the City of Waukesha 2011 Lead-Based Paint Hazard
Control Grant (WILHB0512-11)

Mayor Reilly:

Thank you for submitting your final progress report for the above referenced Office of
Lead Hazard Control and Healthy Homes Grant Program. This letter constitutes our approval of
the final repot,

We commend you, your staff, and the partnering organizations that contributed to your
success. We also appreciate the efforts that your program has made in finding ways to provide
safe housing options for families in Waukesha.

Thank you again for a job well done and in continuing to promote safe and healthy
housing for residents and especially young children in Waukesha. Best wishes for your
continued success.

Mark F Sorbo
Government Technical Representative
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Tim Whhnﬁre, Program Manager

Abby Hugill, OLHCHH Field Representative
Royal Rucker, OLHCHH Grant Officer
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